REF ID:A66820

Lieut. Colonel Philip G. Evans, USAF Assistant Deputy Chief of Staff, Operations United States Air Force Jecurity Service Brooks Air Force Sase, Texas

## Dear Phil:

A minor illness has delayed a more prompt response to your nice lotter of 17 January, written at the time of the termination of your assignment as Deputy Chief of Staff, Security.

Your kind words of appreciation of such assistance as it has been my good fortune to be able to offer the Security Cervice in the past two years are gratafully received, though I am sure they Platter me as to the extent of that assistance.

I certainly echo your hope that we may centinus to retain the close personal friendship we have outlit and I look forward to renewing the ties in March, when I hope to participate in the Communications Security Officers' Conference.

with cordial greetings, I am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM P. FRISIMAN Consultant